
  
 
 
 

Walter Almora is the Departmental Finance Manager I for the 
Department of Animal Care and Control (DACC) since September 2021 
after serving as the IT Budget Supervisor for the Department of Public 
Social Services since 2015. In total, Walter has accumulated more than 
twenty years of financial experience.  As DFM I, Walter is responsible 
for managing all DACC financial resources, and oversees the 
Procurement & Warehouse Management Section; the Fiscal 
Operations Section; and the Budget Management that in FY 22-23 
administers a $62 million budget. 

Walter Almora has a Master in Business Administration (MBA) 
degree from the California State University, Los Angeles.  Also, a 
California Real Estate License since 2006.   

Walter is married, has three children, a dog called Luna, and 
enjoys watching sports, traveling, and salsa dancing when possible. 


